
From: JAMSHYD GODREJ <jngodrej@godrej.com>
Date: 2 October 2023 at 5:45:03 PM IST
To: Soumya Swaminathan - MSSRF <doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in>, madhuraswaminathan@gmail.com, Prof Nitya Rao-Trustee
<n.rao@uea.ac.uk>
Subject: Condolences

Dear Dr Soumya Swaminathan, Dr Madhura Swaminathan and Dr Nitya Rao,
 
We are very sorry to learn of the sad demise of your dear father Dr M S Swaminathan. It is an irreparable loss to you and your family.
 
Please accept our condolences and convey the same to the other members of your family.  
 
Yours in grief,

 
Jamshyd & Pheroza Godrej
----------------------------------------------
Mr. Jamshyd N. Godrej
Trustee, WWF-India


